
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

3rd February 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that following a comprehensive recruitment, assessment and selection process 
the Board of Governors has appointed Miss Georgina Turner to be the next permanent Headteacher of The 
Rackham. 
 
Many of you will already know Miss Turner who has been one of our deputy heads for some time and more 
recently our Acting Headteacher. Miss Turner knows our school well and impressed our selection panel with 
her deep passion for teaching, care for our children, proven track record in curriculum and leadership and 
love of Rackham.  
 
This change is effective immediately. I am sure you will join me and the governors in congratulating Miss 
Turner on her appointment. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Simon Karger 
Chair of Governors 
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